IIMELINE OF CBAS/ADHC CUTS

ADULT DAY HEALTH CARE

FUNDING AT RISK

Governor Proposes Cuts to
Adult Day Health Care

MAY 14, 2020

On May 14 Gavin Newsom releases his revised
budget proposal which aims to eliminate funding
for CBAS /ADHC

Legislators reject budget cuts

JUNE &, 2020

The CA Assembly and the CA Senate agreed to
reject the Governor’s planned budget cuts to
essential services for older adults and adults with
disabilities, and put forth a new budget proposal
preserving funding for these programs

DHCS submits new program for

e— consideration
— JUNE 12; 2020
— The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS)

submits Long Term Care at Home trailer bill
language to the legislature for consideration
which could replaced the exisitng CBAS/ADHC
program
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